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Each year, the Newgen Digital Discovery Paathshala (NDDP) program welcomes 
a new batch of grade six students to its initiative. Designed to enhance digital 
literacy and critical thinking, the NDDP sessions offer an interactive learning 
environment to empower students with essential skills.

As a result of this new approach, the  
NDDP program witnessed a gradual rise 
in enrollment. The feedback from the 
students highlights their enjoyment of 
the audio-visual materials used during 
the sessions. The visuals enhanced the 
learning experience by making it easier
for them to understand complex 
topics such as the Panchayati Raj 
and Discrimination. The sessions
on subjects beyond the regular 
curriculum proved to be particularly 
informative, with “The Seven
Wonders of the World” being
a clear favorite for most. 

For the 2024 batch, the NDDP introduced a new approach to boost 
enrolment, with the following steps:

Leveraging Senior Students: The program reached out to senior NDDP students 
from classes VII to XII. These students serve as peer influencers who can help 
create a trustworthy connection with potential enrollees by sharing their positive 
experiences and benefits of the program with younger students.  

“As an NDDP facilitator, I am amazed to witness the passion of the students. 
Their active participation in sessions, daily quizzes, and special events is a
constant source of motivation for me to work, grow, and manage better.” 

Positive Impact

Kajal, CSR Team

LEARNING REIMAGINED

In-person Interactions: To further build trust and rapport, both students and 
mothers were invited to meet in person with the NDDP facilitators. These 
interactions allowed families to gain insights into the program and build a 
personal connection with the facilitator.


